From: Moloney, Ben
To: TPC Enquiry

Cc: Potter, Mia (StateGrowth); Bourne, Kevin (StateGrowth); Turner, Paul; Newman, Luke

Subject: Shared User Path (ie 3 metres wide) between Rust Road and Forest Road to become a Footpath (ie

minimum of 2.4 metres wide consistent with the current path)

**Date:** Friday, 25 March 2022 4:32:45 PM

Attachments: image001.ipg

220202 - Granton Watch House Alternate Design Option.pdf

Chair, Development Assessment Panel

New Bridgewater Bridge Major Project

Dear Ms Anne Cunningham,

As discussed at the hearing this afternoon, the Draft Assessment Condition 5 requires that the road network and footpaths are no closer to the Granton Watchhouse than the existing footpath.

In addition, it is understood that the tree in the centre of the existing roundabout at the southern end of the existing causeway should be retained.

As shown in the attached preliminary design, the tight points are both at the Granton Watchhouse and at the tree in the centre of the existing roundabout.

Given these constrains, and the desire to minimise heritage impacts, it is proposed that the Shared User Path (ie 3 metres wide) between Rust Road and Forest Road become a Footpath (ie minimum of 2.4 metres wide consistent with the current path).

Regards,

**Ben Moloney** | Project Director, New Bridgewater Bridge New Bridgewater Bridge Project Department of State Growth 144 Macquarie Street | GPO Box 536, Hobart TAS 7001

Ph: (03) 6166 4489

Email: Ben.Moloney@stategrowth.tas.gov.au

Project Webpage http://transport.tas.gov.au/newbridgewaterbridge



## CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER

The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not such a person, you are warned that any disclosure, copying or dissemination of the information is unauthorised. If you have received the transmission in error, please immediately contact this office by telephone, fax or email, to inform us of the error and to enable arrangements to be made for the destruction of the transmission, or its return at our cost. No liability is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information contained in this transmission.







From: Moloney, Ben
To: TPC Enquiry

Cc: Potter, Mia (StateGrowth); Bourne, Kevin (StateGrowth); Turner, Paul; Newman, Luke

Subject: RE: Shared User Path (ie 3 metres wide) between Rust Road and Forest Road to become a Footpath (ie

minimum of 2.4 metres wide consistent with the current path)

**Date:** Friday, 25 March 2022 4:52:16 PM

Attachments: <a href="mage001.jpg">image001.jpg</a>

20220222 112719.jpg

Chair, Development Assessment Panel

New Bridgewater Bridge Major Project

Dear Ms Anne Cunningham,

In relation to Building 18.05 at 37 Black Snake Road, please find the attached photograph taken on 22 February 2022.

Regards,

Ben Moloney | Project Director, New Bridgewater Bridge

New Bridgewater Bridge Project

Department of State Growth

144 Macquarie Street | GPO Box 536, Hobart TAS 7001

Ph: (03) 6166 4489

Email: Ben.Moloney@stategrowth.tas.gov.au

Project Webpage http://transport.tas.gov.au/newbridgewaterbridge



## CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER

The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not such a person, you are warned that any disclosure, copying or dissemination of the information is unauthorised. If you have received the transmission in error, please immediately contact this office by telephone, fax or email, to inform us of the error and to enable arrangements to be made for the destruction of the transmission, or its return at our cost. No liability is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information contained in this transmission.

